
City  Council  Approves  New
Airport Contracts
“The Klamath Falls City Council has approved two contracts
totaling  $52,396  annually  for  landscaping  and  maintenance
services at Crater Lake – Klamath Falls Regional Airport. Both
contracts renew airport work for two existing vendors. Those
vendors were the only bidders in the,” reports Mike Sunnucks
in Herald and News.

“The city council approved a $25,000 contract with Klamath
Falls-based  Troy’s  Janitorial  to  provide  custodial  and
maintenance  service  at  the  airport.  Troy’s  has  handled
maintenance at the local airport since July 1985, according to
city documents. The city issued a request for proposals (RFP)
in February for custodial contract. Two firms showed.”

Read the article.
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